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Kedi Residential High School for Tribal Girls is located in Dharampur, Gujarat, a forest area with 95% tribal population.  Kedi goes beyond the provision of traditional education.  The dream is to enhance students’ self-esteem and empower them to lead self-reliant and fulfilling lives.  Students leave the school not just with a successful passing of the 10th Grade Standard exam, but also with a desire for life-long learning.  They are exposed to literature and the fine arts, and receive vocational training. The unique, holistic education instills a thirst for more learning.  Academic subjects are brought to life with real-world problems.  The basic concepts and the logic behind what is being taught are carefully explained. The model emphasizes hands-on-learning over text methods, experiential learning versus rote memorization, and preparation for life-long learning rather than just passing exams.  
Kedi currently houses 98 students.  These students come from very poor families in the far-flung hamlets.  There are no government High Schools in the remote hills.  
The New York City / New Jersey Chapter of Asha for Education has been proudly working with Kedi since 2007.  Over the last two years, the Chapter has provided $46,570, of which $20K went to support building a second floor addition to the main building, the remainder going towards recurring, operating expenses. 
When Oxford University sent a delegation of educators to India to review alternative education models, they were impressed by the Kedi’s comprehensive approach and offered to collaborate with Kedi on the development of educational programs.  A professor from Oxford University, UK, is volunteering at Kedi at present. Kedi’s activities have been covered by CNN as well as Indian and Korean media.     

This school year, Kedi vocational teachers are successfully providing vocational training to two different groups of ladies selected from the interior hill area villages adopted by two different NGOs. 
In the upcoming months, Kedi would like to set up a Vocational Training Institute where it can offer Arts and Crafts training not only to Kedi Students, but also unemployed women from surrounding areas.  

The Training Institute will initially focus on seven Arts and Crafts areas: Hand Embroidery, Cutting/Stitching, Patch Work, Bead Work, Tie and Dye Work, Painting, and Machine Embroidery.  

The costs for these programs are inclusive of teacher salaries and materials for the first year.  Higher bid placements will mean that additional programs can be supported.  For example, an opening bid of $3,000 will mean Tribals will have access to “Machine Embroidery”.  A bid of $7,500 will mean Tribals will have access to three training programs, and so on and so forth.  A bid of $15,000 ensures all subjects will be provided.    

The Vocational Institute’s ambitious plans are to train 450 women in the Arts and Crafts.  Beyond Arts and Crafts, the Vocational Training Institute is exploring other areas like Home Appliance Repair and Electrician Training for girl students.  

Approx 450 women will benefit from the project per year if full contribution is received. 
Project Steward Contact Information: 

Tushar Shah 

tusharpshah@gmail.com
Phone: 201-484-0095

